Board of School Trustees Patrick A. Hickner, President Ryan J. Allbaugh, Vice President Jon Johnson, Secretary C. David Bordner, Member Eric E. Johnson. Member

Carroll Consolidated School Corporation

Superintendent of Schools Keith E. Thackery

Office of the Superintendent of Schools 2 SOUTH THIRD STREET FLORA, INDIANA 46929 PHONE 574 967-4113 FAX 574 967-3831

March 18, 2020

<u>Lunch Program Update – Bulk Order Forms</u>

Dear Parents and Guardians,

I am glad to see many families taking advantage of our "Grab and Go" lunches this week. Some families have requested a weekly pickup rather than a daily pickup. In response to this request and to better serve our families, our Food Service Director Ms. Ellen Sipes, has prepared a bulk order form for you to complete if you would like to choose this option. The order form below can be completed and dropped off at one of the lunch sites. You can also choose to email or call in your order. Please see order form at the bottom of this page and return **by Friday, March 20**th if selecting this option.

As a reminder, the "Grab and Go" meals will not be available during the week of Spring Break. Carroll Schools will resume delivery of "brown bag" lunches at 11:00 AM to the following sites on **Monday, March 30**th. Bulk orders will be delivered to your chosen delivery site on **Monday, March 30**th.

- Burlington Dollar General
- Deer Creek Presbyterian Church
- Flora Park
- Camden Community Building
- Cutler Presbyterian Church
- Carroll High School (Report to Door 19 This site will be open 11:00 AM–1:00 PM)

Sincerely,

Keith Thackery

Superintenaent			

Week of 3/30 - 4/3/2020

Circle Pick up Destination: Carroll High School/ Camden/ Cutler/ Burlington/ Flora/ Deer Creek

Lunch Orders can also be emailed to $\underline{esipes@carroll.k12.in.us}$ or call 574-967-5113. Please have orders in no later than 5pm March 20^{th} .